To all Reception children,

Miss Nicholas invites you to our:

Space Spectacular!
On Wednesday 22nd May

Dress code: Please arrive to school in anything
space related! You could come dressed as an astronaut,

an alien or in the colours of your favourite planet!

We will be taking part in lots of space activities
throughout the day.

bring along a blanket and any food you would like

to share with your family.




